
Hello soon to be DVMs!  
  
I’m writing you to let you know of an opportunity that is being developed with Drs. Arleigh 
Reynolds and Laurie Meythaler Mullins in Alaska. This is a year-long One Health Veterinary 
Internship, set to start in June 2022. While we do not have a full position description and 



Community Outreach and Public Health Veterinarian (COPHV) responsible for coordinating the 
project and providing the veterinary services for the program in the YK Delta. 
Dedicated to providing preventive veterinary care for companion animals in the YK Delta of 
Alaska, the HOP team works with owners who may be experiencing financial and geographical 
barriers to veterinary care for their pets. Villages in the YK Delta are remote and off the road 
system, creating additional challenges for veterinarians trying to access the communities and 
for the transportation of animals to Bethel for veterinary care. The HOP program provides 
veterinary care to nearly 50 rural communities by traveling via small plane or boat to reach 
isolated people and animals. 
The HOP team provides judgment-free care and supports the health of communities through 
the health of the animals by controlling transmission of zoonotic disease through vaccination 
and parasite treatments, and population management through spay/neuter surgery. 
Additionally, this program engages veterinary students interested in accessible veterinary care 
and rural medicine. 
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me, Dr. Meythaler-Mullins or Dr. Reynolds with further 
questions and to let us know if you would like additional information and/or are considering 
applying or if know someone who would like to consider this opportunity. 
  
Dr. Danielle Frey 
Director of Veterinary Student International and Outreach Experiences 
College of Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences 
Colorado State University 
720-350-2199 
 


